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Welcome to our newsletter. 

Firstly, we would like to wish you all a Happy New Year 😊  

Our residents continue to be Covid free and our staff 

remain well. We have had a busy December. The residents 

have been thoroughly entertained and received a visit 

from someone special. Residents are continuing to see 

their loved ones in our Covid Secure Visiting Pod. 

 



We started the month celebrating Freda’s birthday 

 

The Residents made some very snazzy Christmas Hats. 

  

 



Visits in our Internal Covid Secure Pod continued to 

provide some comfort to our Residents and their loved 

ones. 

 

  



We have continued to enjoy one-to-one time with our 

residents. 

  

  



Christmas activities started with a Visit from the Local 

Church who came and sang some lovely carols for our 

residents. 

  

The lockdown has changed many things, and it was no 

different for us. This year our Panto “The Christmas Carol” 

was online. 

  



But that was not the only Panto our residents enjoyed this 

year. Staff at Harley decided to do their own version of 

Cinderella …… this went down a storm! 

 



Our Christmas Panto was followed by A Christmas Party 

for our Residents, unfortunately we were not able to invite 

Our Relatives due to Covid. 

 



We then had a visit on Christmas Eve from a special Man 

who showered our residents with some lovely presents. 

 

 



And our 3 Course Christmas Lunch went a treat with Our 

Residents and Staff 

 



And Finally, as we end 2020, we Pray and Hope for a 

better 2021 and look forward to our amazing residents 

being reunited with their loved ones. We are grateful for 

the support and love we have received over the last 8 

months in such unprecedented times. 

 


